Sudbiiry

April 29, 2016

Dear Mr. Dunn:

PO BOX 5000 SIN A . .

200 BRADY STREET Re: Petition — Open Air By-law

SUDBURY ON P3A 5P3

CP5000SUCCA At the Community Services Committee meeting of April 18, 2016 Councillor Lapierre
g&%ﬁggﬁémm submitted a petition to the City Clerk opposing the changes to the Open Air By-law.

Please be advised that this petition has been forwarded to the Chief of Fire and
B Paramedic Services for review. It is the department that receives the petition who is

responsible for communicating which of the following four paths they may choose:
www.greatersudbury.ca
www.grandsudbury.ca

1. The Senior Management Member may direct administrative action be taken to
resolve or respond to the matter in question;

2. The Senior Management Member may seek further information from the
originators of the petition, which might include a meeting etc.;

3. The Senior Management Member may report back to Council with a report for
information or action; or

4. The Senior Management Member may bring back a report recommending a new
policy or new financial resources.

For further information please contact Bev Oikle at 705-674-4455, ext. 2733, or via email
at: Bev.Oikle@greatersudbury.ca.

Yours truly,
Brigitie Sobush
Deputy City Clerk

cc: Council Members
Trevor Bain, Chief of Fire and Paramedic Services





